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Dear Exchange Partners, 

Greetings from Ochanomizu University. 

We appreciate your continuous cooperation for exchange program between us. 
Please find attached the Application Guidelines for Exchange Students to Ochanomizu University Academic Year 2021
and related forms. 

Please note that even though we accept your application, there is a possibility that your students cannot travel to Japan
due to the government policy related to the COVID-19. 

Thank you very much for your cooperation. 
We look forward to receiving applications from your institution. 

Hopefully the world will be in a safer place soon and we will be able to continue to exchange program. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

Tatsuya Konishi 
International Affairs Division 
Ochanomizu University 
ryunai@cc.ocha.ac.jp 
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